North Middle School
Site Based Council
December 12, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met December 12, 2013. Members present included: Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Lisa Sturman, and Jill Sanders.
Opening Business: 
Agenda: Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes: Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Student Achievement: 
The boys’ football team will be recognized at the Board.
A new girls’ volleyball coach was hired.
Reports:
The Council reviewed the committee and department reports.
The students did a school wide On-Demand Test. The teachers felt like it was a success. They were better able to gauge what students are capable of doing. ELA department is considering a content based On-Demand next.
SBDM discussed looking at behavioral goals being placed in IEP’s from elementary schools. 
The CSIP will be submitted so it can be reviewed in whole. 
New Business: 
The council discussed amending the detention policy.  The amendment would be that if a student is assigned detention, they must serve it, or they will not be allowed to attend or participate in after school activities. Jill Sanders made a motion to approve the amendment and Ms. Riley seconded.  The motion passed.  
Next SBDM:
Ms. Sturman made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The next meeting will be January 9, 2014.

